
Hatfield Peverel St Andrew’s Junior School

NEWSLETTER

14th January 2022

Wishing a very Happy Birthday 
to those who 

have celebrated 
their birthdays between: 

10th and 16th January 2022

Tyler, Harry P, Jessica, Stanley

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope that you are all well and enjoying the winter sun, when it 
shows its face!
This week has felt like a very long week so we are all pleased that 
the weekend has finally arrived.
I hope that you have all seen the email regarding the dinner swap 
next week. The ‘Children’s Choice’ special dinner will be on 
Thursday, jelly and ice-cream and will be a very exciting day indeed!
Next week I will be sharing our plans for Parent Consultation 
appointments and another ‘Book Look’ in early February.
Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Black

We all wish 
Mr Caplan 
the very 

best as he 
leaves us 
today to 

start a new 
role in 

Ipswich.

We want to thank him for all of the 
time and patience that he has shown 
many children here at St Andrew’s. 

For the football training, the 
creative play ideas and the fun!

Good bye and Thank you!

Have you signed up to the JSA website?
If not, this is the link…
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/hpsajsa
Information about our Pre-loved uniform, 
other money saving tips and events are 
available.

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/hpsajsa


These are the children who have been spotted shining in school this week. We 
could have chosen so many children- the decisions were hard to make!

Well done for demonstrating our CARE values.
Henry W  – Apple

Tom O – Birch
Bobbi  – Cherry
Henry W – Fir

George  – Maple
Vinnie  - Oak

Abdul  – Rowan
Archie B – Sycamore

Compassion  Achievement Respect  Enjoyment

Every child is loved and known.

Every child shines.

Find more @Charliemackesy on Twitter



PLEASE NOTE SLIGHT AMENDMENTS TO OUR LUNCH MENUS 
WEEK COMMENCING 17th JANUARY 2022 IS WEEK 1

Thank you for helping to support our school by choosing a school meal for your child/ren.  
Meals are £2.20 daily and can be ordered by your child in class during registration each morning. 

Our preferred payment method is via Pay360 Education Payments –
please contact the office if you have yet to register for this.

Thursday and Friday have 
swapped next week –

children’s choice on Thursday 
20th – see next page!

Priory 550

Vinehurst 529

Berwicks 421

Greystones 550





The Essex Library Service Winter Reading Challenge event continues until the 19th of February. In
addition, they are running an Art Competition based on the Winter Reading challenge - entries will be
displayed in Witham library and there are some lovely prizes to be won.


